
St. Michael Parish invites the Bedford community to a "Blessing of the Bikes" event on 
Saturday, May 28, 2016 at 12:15 in the church's upper lot.  

 

This fun event will follow the Bicycle Safety Day programming hosted by Bedford Police 
and the Rotary Club, and is just a short ride away! Please join us for a special blessing for 
riders and their wheels, light refreshments, and a water bottle for our first guests!  

Questions? Don't hesitate to contact Michelle Colasante, reledoffice@bedfordcatholic.org.  

Hope to see you then! 
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